
  against 0471 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  against 0471 # antepo {an-tep'-o}; from 473 and 2036; to
refute or deny: -- gainsay, say {against}.[ql

  answer 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- {answer},
bid, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  ask 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- {ask},
 bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
 on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  before 4277 # proepo {pro-ep'-o}; from 4253 and 2036; to say
already, to predict: -- forewarn, say (speak, tell) {before}.
Compare 4280.[ql

  bid 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer,
{bid}, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  bid 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
{bid}, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  boast 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, {boast}, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  bring 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
{bring} word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  call 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, {call}, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  call 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483;
an alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or
say: -- {call}, say, speak (of), tell.[ql
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  call 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, {call}, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  command 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, {command}, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  command 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- {command},
make, say, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  describe 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to
"lay" forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, {describe}, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  bid 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer,
{bid}, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  bid 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
{bid}, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  boast 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, {boast}, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  forewarn 4277 # proepo {pro-ep'-o}; from 4253 and 2036; to say
already, to predict: -- {forewarn}, say (speak, tell) before.
Compare 4280.[ql

  forth 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put {forth}, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql
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  gainsay 0471 # antepo {an-tep'-o}; from 473 and 2036; to
refute or deny: -- {gainsay}, say against.[ql

  give 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, {give} out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  grant 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, {grant}, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  make 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command,
{make}, say, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  name 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, {name}, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  of 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483; an
alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or say:
-- call, say, speak ({of}), tell.[ql

  of 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 say, speak ({of}). Compare 3004.[ql

  on 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say ({on}), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  on 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
{on}), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  out 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give {out}, name, put forth, say(-
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ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  put 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, {put} forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  renounce 0550 # apeipomen {ap-i-pom'-ane}; reflexive past of a
compound of 575 and 2036; to say off for oneself, i.e. disown: --
 {renounce}.[ql

  say 0471 # antepo {an-tep'-o}; from 473 and 2036; to refute or
deny: -- gainsay, {say} against.[ql

  say 2031 # epos {ep'-os}; from 2036; a word: -- X {say}.[ql

  say 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, {say} (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  say 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483; an
alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or say:
-- call, {say}, speak (of), tell.[ql

  say 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, {say}(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  say 4277 # proepo {pro-ep'-o}; from 4253 and 2036; to say
already, to predict: -- forewarn, {say} (speak, tell) before.
Compare 4280.[ql

  say 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 {say}, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  shew 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), {shew}, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  speak 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), {speak}, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  speak 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483;
an alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or
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say: -- call, say, {speak} (of), tell.[ql

  speak 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, {speak}, tell, utter.[ql

  speak 4277 # proepo {pro-ep'-o}; from 4253 and 2036; to say
already, to predict: -- forewarn, say ({speak}, tell) before.
Compare 4280.[ql

  speak 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 say, {speak} (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  tell 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, {tell}.
Compare 3004.[ql

  tell 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483;
an alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or
say: -- call, say, speak (of), {tell}.[ql

  tell 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, speak, {tell}, utter.[ql

  tell 4277 # proepo {pro-ep'-o}; from 4253 and 2036; to say
already, to predict: -- forewarn, say (speak, {tell}) before.
Compare 4280.[ql

  utter 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, speak, tell, {utter}.[ql

  word 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring {word}, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql
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